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TEMPLE ISRAEL

239 SOUTH RIVER STREET WILKES-BARRE, PA. 18702 PHONE (717)824-8927

DR. ABRAHAM D. BARRAS, Rabbi
HERBERT L. RITTENBERG, President

June
16
19 80

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

Rabbi Barras has received the biographical information that
you sent. However, there was no covering letter with the
data and we are assuming, with much delight, that the sending
of this material signifies your acceptance of serving as our
Scholar-in-Residence the weekend of March 20-21-22, 1981.

In addition to the material sent we would appreciate three
glossy photographs for our newspaper and bulletin publicity
releases.

Rabbi Barras will be in contact with you as to the details of
the format of the weekend.

We are eagerly looking forward to your being in our community.

Administrator

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street

New York, N. Y. 10022
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July 17, 1980

Dr, Araham D, Barras
Rabbi,TTaple Israel
Wilkes-Barre, Pemsylvania 18702
Dear Rabbi Barras,

mmm your invitation to serve as Scholar-
Iﬂ.aﬂn“d“ﬁ. 1981,
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Dr. Abraham D. Barras
Rabbi, Temple Israel . _
Wilkes-Barre, Pa. 18702 AP

July 8, 1980

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

Though I have received the biographical material you
were good enough to mail, I have not heard from you

formally regarding your acceptance of our invitation
to serve as Scholar-in-Residence at Temple Israel on
the weekend of March 20, 1981. You will recall that
we spoke of five presentations during the course of

that weekend:

1. A Friday night presentation to a mixed audience
of Jews and non-Jews.

2. A Saturday morning sermon to our Congregation.

3. A Saturday luncheon with our teenagers (informal
discussion).

4. A Saturday evening get-together with our young
marrieds. '

5. A Sunday morning breakfast-meeting with our
sister congregations of the Jewish community.

I mentioned to you that our Endowment provides a
$2,000 honorarium for this weekend, plus whatever
small expenses are incurred by the lecturer.

Please do let me have your acceptance in writing so
that we may proceed with our planning accordingly.
We are truly excited with the prospect of your spend-

ing a weekend here with our Congregation and community.

With the kindest of personal regards

incerely yours

Abraham D arras
Rabbi

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
165 E. 56th St.

New York, N.Y. 10022





